
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Council Meeting 

 

19 October 2017 
 

Amendments shown in bold 
 
 

 
Proposed Amendment: 
 
 

 
3.1 That the decision taken by the Chief Finance Officer to vary the off 

street parking charges from 1 November and to vary the on street 
parking charges from 2 November, set out in Appendices 1 and 2 to 
the submitted report be rescinded and the original parking charges 
(set out in Appendices 3 and 4 to the submitted report) be 
implemented. 

 
3.2 That the Executive Head of Business Services be requested to 

publish the relevant Traffic Regulation Orders (TROs) to Revoke the 
‘Borough of Torbay (Street Parking Places {Pay & Display}) Order 
No2 2017’ and ‘Borough of Torbay (Off Street Parking Places) Order 
No3 2017’ and implement the TROs set out in 3.1 above. 

 
 
3.3 That the decisions taken by the Chief Finance Officer on 29 September 

2017 to vary the off street parking charges from 1 November and to vary 
the on street parking charges from 2 November, set out in Appendices 1 
and 2 to the submitted report, be approved by Council and implemented 
as advertised. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Proposer Councillor Tyerman 
Seconder Councillor Lewis 
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